
Notice of 
Sound Transit DBE Goal 

For  
Federal Fiscal Year 2014 

 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
Sound  Transit, the Central Puget Sound  Regional Transit  Authority, hereby gives  notice pursuant 
to 49 Code of Federal Regulations Part 26, issued by the U. S. Department of Transportation, that 

Sound Transit  will set  the following DBE utilization goal for Federal Fiscal Year 2014. 

 

Federal Transit Administration 

Federally Assisted Projects: 

12.4% 

 

Sound Transit intends to submit the above-referenced DBE utilization goal to the Federal Transit 
Administration.  Persons interested in obtaining a copy of Sound Transit's  submittal to the Federal 
Transit Administration may find  it on the Sound Transit website under Diversity  Programs: 
http://www.soundtransit.org/diversity  or  contact Sound Transit's Diversity Programs Office via 
phone at 206-398-5000 or toll-free at 1-800-201-4900, email at diversity2@soundtransit.org or  write 
to the address below. The submittal is also available for review at Sound Transit’s main offices until 
November 9, 2013 during normal business days from 9:00 a. m. until 4:00 p. m. at Union Station, 
401 S. Jackson St., Seattle, WA 98104. 

 

Sound Transit will accept written comments on the DBE program and goal, received no later than 
November 14, 2013 via e-mail at diversity2@soundtransit.org  or by mail to Sound Transit, Union 
Station, 401 S. Jackson St., Seattle, WA 981404-2826. Attention: Diversity Programs Office. 

 


